
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair/Chairwoman/Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations,  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515

 
Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Kay Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Practice Transformation to Bridge the Digital Divide for Virtual Care in fiscal 
year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Northeast Valley Health Corporation, located at 1172 N. 
Maclay Ave. San Fernando, CA 91340. 
 
The funding would be used for implement new and automated patient engagement solutions which will 
connect with their patients through our electronic health record to help monitor and improve health 
outcomes. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 


